
 

Broads Authority 
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT AND RIGHT TO INSPECT THE STATEMENT OF ACCOUNTS 

STATEMENT OF ACCOUNTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2018 

Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 Section 25 
The Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 Section 16 

 
1. In accordance with Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015, 

notice is given that the audit of accounts for the Broads Authority for the year ended 31 
March 2018 has been concluded. An unqualified audit opinion was issued on 27 July 2018. 
 

2. In accordance with Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, any interested 
local government elector may inspect and make copies of the Statement of Accounts and 
any report made to the Broads Authority by its auditor, and require copies of such 
statement or report to be delivered to them on payment of a reasonable charge. 
 

3. This information is available on the Authority's website at www.broads-authority.gov.uk  
and is available for inspection during normal office hours on application to Emma Krelle, 
Chief Financial Officer, Broads Authority, Yare House, 62-64 Thorpe Road, Norwich, Norfolk, 
NR1 1RY (telephone (01603) 756060 or email emma.krelle@broads-authority.gov.uk ). 

 
30 July 2018 
 
Dr J Packman, Chief Executive 
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